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 Legmann OBJ2015/2229/P 29/05/2015  10:45:46 As Fitzjohn's Avenue residents we have serious concerns about this new proposed development for the 

following reasons:

- the building is modern and not in keeping with the area

- it is creating twice as many levels as existing house and extends southwards, would most likely be 

visible from most surrounding houses, with flats and terraces directly overlooking on to neighbouring 

gardens 

- the excavation necessary for 2 basement levels brings a high risk of increased subsidence to all 

neighbouring houses

36 Fitzjohns 

Avenue

Flat 1

NW3 5NB

NW3 5NB

 Fiona Bruce OBJ2015/2229/P 01/06/2015  09:05:16 I wish to object to this application in the strongest possible terms . This proposed block of flats will 

utterly compromise the privacy of my back garden - as well as that of my neighbours . In particular the 

size of the building and the terraces will mean that my garden is overlooked in an oppressive and 

intrusive manner . My enjoyment of my garden will be utterly compromised . 

In addition , the proposed architecture is entirely out of keeping with the houses around it in Daleham 

Gdns , Fitzjohn's Avenue and Nutley Terrace which have mostly preserved their historical appearance . 

The scale of the building is of great concern . Not only is it extremely large , it would also be situated 

on a hill at the highest point above Daleham Gardens , which will make it appear even higher and more 

overbearing than it already is . 

Finally , works of the scale proposed in this application will horribly disrupt the peace and tranquillity 

of my home and garden ( as well

as that of my neighbours ) for a considerable time . 

I urge you to turn down this application . I honestly believe it would ruin my treasured oasis of peace 

and privacy .

27

Daleham gdns
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